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July 1, 2020

To the Members of the DeMolay Foundation,

| wanted to send along another ‘Thank you’ regarding the recent grant awarded to our Region One
Leadership Training Conference.

The funds from the grant were received yesterday and | cannot express how much benefit our members
will receive because of this.

Please let your donors know that grants like this really and truly make a difference. They get into the
hands of programs which directly benefit our members. These grants are game-changers for our
Leadership Conferences. They allow us, as a staff, to put the needs of our members above the restraints
we place on ourselves due to lack of funding. You allow us to dream big and in return, it shows our
members how to dream big and that it is okay to invest in a program/person you believe in.

Again, thank you for supporting our Leadership Conferences and know that words cannot fully express
our appreciate and graduate.

Sincerely and Fraternally,

y o —

Matthew S. Gerrish
Director
Region One DeMolay Leadership Training Conference



